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May 29, 2009

United States Environmental Protection Agency
Attn: Charles Garlow, Attorney-Advisor
OECA, Air Enforcement Division

1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW-MC 2242A
Washington, D.C. 20460

Re: Request to Provide Information Pursuant to the Clean Air Act dated February 24, 2009

Dear Mr. Garlow:

Cotter Corporation (Cotter) is in receipt of the United States Environmental Protection Agency's
(EPA’s) Request to Provide Information Pursuant to the Clean Air Act dated February 24, 2009
(hereinafter*Information Request). Please find enclosed a response to your Information Request
regarding Cotter's United States-based uranium recovery operations. As stated in Appendix A of
your Information Request, Cotter is entitled to request protection from public disclosure for
certain corporate, transactional or other information submitted as part of its response as
confidential business information (CBI) under Section 114(c) of the Clean Air Act (42 U.S.C.§
7414). After a thorough review of the response attached to this letter, Cotter has determined that
no information constitutes CBI requiring protection from public disclosure. However, given that
it will be submitting a future response to the remainder of the Information Request at a later date
that may include supplemental information to the content of this response, Cotter does not waive
its rights under Section 114(c) of the Clean Air Act to assert a claim of business confidentiality
with respect to any future responses or any future supplements to this response. In the event that
it determines that such a claim is warranted, Cotter will comply with all requirements of the
Clean Air Act as described in Appendix A of your Information Request.

As required by EPA, I certify under penalty of law that [ have examined and am familiar with the
information in the enclosed documents, including all attachments. Based on my inquiry of those
individuals with primary responsibility for obtaining the information, I certify that the statements
and information are, to the best of my knowledge and belief, true and complete. I am aware that
there are significant penalties for knowingly submitting false statements and information,
including the possibility of fines or imprisonment pursuant to Section 113(c)(2) of the Act and 18
U.S.C.§§1001 and 1341.

Respectfully Submitted,
Is/

Amory E. Quinn
President

Enclosures

cc: Mr. Andrew Gaydosh, Region 8, United States Environmental Protection Agency

Cotter Corporation Telephone (720) 554-6200
7800 E. Dorado Place, Suite 210, Greenwood Village, CO 80111 Fax (720} 554-6201



